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Dear Sirs, 
 
I wish to strongly object to the development of the land known as Brooklands Farm.    
 
There are already large developments in this area which do not pay attention to the current 
problems of lack of professional people such as doctors nurses, dentists who do not have local 
hospital facilities to house them. 
 
The new developments are seemingly permitted to allow vast quantities of sewage to be poured 
into already overworked sewage systems.  Which then allows the water companies to discharge it 
into our local seas. 
 
These  developments also ruin the wildlife habitats in these areas when the world generally is 
being reduced of its wildlife areas. 
 
The amount of traffic will also cause problems for all with  pollution rat-runs and traffic jams, 
especially around our historic city. 
 
With all the recent developments on farmland, where will the land be left to grow food for all the 
new residents? 
 
David Newell 
12/05/23 
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